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Elon Scuttles Pirates 
33 To 7 In Grid Game
(Continued From Page Three) 

to the Pirate twenty-eight, and 
Grayson passed to Hal Johnson 
for a first down on the fifteen. 
Three plays later Pete Marshburn 
lateralled to Grayson, who romp
ed over standing up for another 
score. The placement was wide, 
but Elon led 13 to 7.

Two long passes, from Bian- 
gardi to Gentry and from Barger 
to Biangardi( carried to the 
E.C.T.C. seventeen, and Bill Bar
ger, the “Burlington Bullet,” 
raced over the goal to give Elon a 
19 to 7 lead as the half ended.

Barger’s run may have put the 
finishing touch on the first half 
scoring, but it did not end the 
thrills, fo<r R. K. Grayson brought 
every spectator from his or her 
seat with a scintillating 68-yard 
dash over the goal as the intermis
sion neared. The run was nulli
fied, however, by a penalty.

Grayson was not to be denied, 
though, and shortly after the half 
he sprinted fourteen yards for an
other t£lly.'This score came after 
Brigman, Marshburn and Barger 
had put the ball in scoring posi
tion with several nice gains. Ral
eigh Ellis and Hal Johnson throw 
the key blocks on Grayson’s run. 
Reid added the point after this 
score, and Elon was ahead 26 to 7.

The vaunted passing attack of 
the Pirates failed miserably in the 
face of some alert defense by the 
Christians, and Elon climbed into 
the driver’s seat again in the wan
ing minutes. The final Christian 
tally came on an 80-yard sustained 
drive, wiiich saw Marshburn, 
Grayson, Brigman and Tingley 
driving hard. Marshburn carried 
over from the ten, and Reid boot
ed  his third placement. The 
scoreboard read Elon 33, E.C.T.C. 
7.

Defehsive praise goes to Gen
try, Gero, Melvin, Ludwig, DeSi
mone and Tingley, and the whole 
team contributed beautiful offen
sive blocking to make Elon follow
ers forget the pointless exhibition 
against Appalachian just one week 
earlier.

The lineups:

Play Tickets 
On Sale Soon

Season tickets for the 1949-1950 
season of the Elon Players, col
lege dramatic group, will go on 
■sale soon, according to an an
nouncement from Mrs. Elizabeth 
R. Smith, who directs the sTage 
performances. The season tickets 
will cover admission to five per
formances during the year.

Dates have already been set for 
each of the five plays to be of
fered this year, the first being set 
for November 2nd and 3rd. Other 
dates are December 8th and 9th, 
February 8th and 9th, April 5th 
and 6th and Map 3rd and 4th.

Following last year’s price 
scale, adults will be able to pur
chase season tickets for $2,40, 
with a saving of $1.45, while Elon 
students may obtain the season 
tickets for $1.80 and save 70c 
from regular box office prices. 
The season tickets will be sold 
from a booth to be erected in the 
rotunda of Alamance Hall,
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TAG FOOTBALL
(Continscd From Page Three) 

to a 12 to 6 victory over Club
House-Cedar Lodge, scoring both 
his team’s touchdowns. Vets’
Court features a strong line, with 
such men as A1 Gravett, Jack
Golden, John Hoskins and Archie
Morgan.

Although I.T.K. has several ex
varsity players on its squad, they 
have failed to score a single point 
in their first two games. Their 
defeats, however, have been suf
fered at the hands of South and 
East. Players on the I.T.K. outfit 
with vareity experience are Fred 
Claytor, Jim Murray, and Jeff 
DavfS. Huyett Braxton, another 
letterman, has not seen action yet 
due to illness. Other members of 
the team are Jim  Parker, Jack 
Wayland, George Shackleford, 
Bill Perkinson, Fred Albright and 
Weyne King.
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•Ellis, Hardy, Ludwig. 
-Moffo, Ranelli.

- Manzi, Dickerson, DeSi-

-Gero, Welborn, Watson. 
-Gentry, Greenkood, Bate-

-H. Jcchnson, Christy.
- Grayson, Barger, Reece,

-Tingley," Srigman, Siler. 
Sev^i, Marshburn, Bian-

E.C.T.C.

LE—Tanner, eele, -WinsXow. 
LT — McDonald, Kilpatrick, 

Auerbach.

LG—Byrd, Autry.
C—Polilli, Prominsky.

—Ellis, Lewis, McKensie. 
RT—Booth.
RE—Shoe, Bradley, D. Smith. 
QB—Thrift, R. Srler, Darby. 
LH—Kovach, Daughtry, Banks. 
RH—Bryant, B. Smith, Denzie. 
FB—TMaennle, J .  Smith, Grady. 
Score by periods:

Elon ...................  0 19 7 7—33
E.C.T.C.................  7 0 0 0— 7

'Elon scoring: Touchdovi^ns — 
Grayson 2, Brigman, Barger, 
Marshburn.

Extra points—^Redd 3.
E.C.T.C. scoring: Touchdown— 

Denzie. Extra point—Banks.

F L O W E R S
f r o m

Trollinge/s
BURLINGTON, N. C.

HIGH SCHOOL DAY
(Continued From Page One) 

of their work for the ocasion, thus 
giving the high school visitors a 
chance to see the-^lasses in action 
in such fields as home economics, 
physics, chemistry and other sub
jects.

After the tour of the campus 
in the afternoon, the visitors will 
be guests~at a barbecue supper to 
be served on the campus. Special 
appeals will be sent out to Elon 
alumni in educational wOrk to 
bring their seniors for the occas
ion.

NOTORIETY

Freshman: Hey, w l^  did that
girl walk by us with her nose in 
the air?

Senior: Oh, she’s the only girl
on the campus to be interviewed 
by Dr. Kinsey.

POPULAR SPEAKER

DR. HARMON R. POTTER

Dr. Harmon Rockwell Potter, 
of Hartford, Conn., one of the 
most popular chapel speakers to 
visit Elon in years, was here for a 
second visit and address the stu
dents at regular asembly Wednes
day and Fji.day, Sept. 28th and 
Hartford Seminary and Pastor 
Emeritus of the Center Congre
gational Church in Hartford.

S.C.A. Plans 
New Program

The Student Christian Asso
ciation of Elon College, which is 
affiliated with the National Stu
dent Council of the Y.M.C.A. and 
Y.W.C.A., has great plans for the 
coming months, including a “re
trea t” on October 15th, a Hal
loween carnival, a Christmas 
party and special speakers and 
outstanding films for meetings.

Officers of th^ 'g roup  this year 
include Oliver Howell, president, 
Paul Varga, vice-president; Doris 
White, secretary; and William 
Tolly, treasurer. Mrs. Sadie D. 
Liles is the new faculty advisor 
of the association.

Regular Associational meetings 
are held once each* month, but the 
group also sponsors a Study Fel- 
loi^ship Hour each Sunday after
noon at 5:30 o’clock. All students 
are invited and urged to join..

Holidays Are 
Set For Year

The adoption of the quarter 
system for this year will work 
some changes in the schedule of 
holidays, and already students are 
counting the days until the 
Thanksgiving season. The fall 
quarter, which will be exactly 
half over this week, will end 6n 
Wednesday, November 23rd, and 
will be followed by four days of 
freedom before the winter quar
ter opens on Monday, November 
28th.

The Christmas holidays will be
gin on Friday, December 16th, 
with classes resumed on Monday, 
January 2nd. The winter quarter 
will end on Friday, March 3rd, 
.vith ten days intervening before 
the spring quarter opens on Mon
day, March 13th. Seniors may 
begin now planning /o r  gradua
tion on Monday, May 29th. 

.hzfHvM

DRINKS SNACKS ICE CREAM

SPECIAL—“T” SHIRTS $1.00

College Bookstore

"THE HUB OF CAMPUS LIFE"

COMPLETE OUTFITTERS FOR THE STUDENT

P A R T  M E N  T S T O R E

Burling:ton Born •  Burlington Ow»ied •  Burlington Managed j

Greek Letter Groups 
Pledge New Members

DIRECTS PAPER

Eight girls and twenty-six boys 

were pledged to the four sorori

ties and four fraternities on the 

Elon College campus last Satur

day night as the first “Bid Night” 

ceremonies of the new term  were 

held.

The “Bid Night” climaxed two 

weeks or more of intensive rush

ing, during which each of the 
fraternities and sororities held a 
number of parties, weiner roasts 
and other social gatherings for 
their prospective pledges. Those 
accepting bids listed by groups, 
were as follows:

Pi Kappa Tau: Gilmer Lee
Lynch, Burlington; Frankie Cas- 
elll. High Point.

Delta Upsilon Kappa: Louise 
Spence, Appomatox, Va.

Tau Zeta Phi: Helen Jackson, 
Winston-Salem; Evelyn Booth, 
Roaaoke, Va.

Beta Omicron Beta: Jane Up
church, Durham; Sue Edwards, 
Durham; Marion Turk, Tifton, Ga.

Iota Tau Kappa: Joe Jernigan,
Blackstone, Va.; Joe Erickson, Bay 
Shore, Long Island, N. Y.; Carl 
Woods, Durham; Phil Cothran, 
Durham.

Sigma Phi Beta: Ken Jacobs,
Norfolk, Va.; Bob Smithwick, 
Norfolk, Va.; Joe Bateman, Bur
lington; Clement Moser, Burling
ton.

Kappa Psi Nu: Ed Watkins,
Franklin, Va.; Hal Johnson, Bur
lington; Bill Johnson, Burling
ton; J.ames Jones, Bolton; Willi
am Harper, Henderson.

Alpha Pi Delta: Jake Thomp
son, Burlington; George Patter
son, Alamance; Bill Yager, Nor
folk, Va.; George Etheridge, Nor
folk, Va.,; Hovel Scoggins, Gib- 
sonville; Arnold Ward, Burling
ton; Bill Kivett, Burlington; Bill 
Stiteler, Clifton Forge, Va.; Bill 
Love, Burlington; Carlos Hart, 
Salem, Va.; Bob Williams, Clif
ton Forge, Va.; S tuart Cooper, 
Schoolfield, Va.; and Harold Dan
iels, Blanche, N. C. -

Faculty Group 
In New Club

Six of Elon’s faculty couples 
met last Friday night in the home 
of Dr: and Mrs. James Howell 
and formed a new bridge club, 
which is unique in the local so

cial scene in that it embraces 
both the husbands and wives in 
the same organization.

The group, which will meet 
every two weeks in the homes of 
the members, includes Dr. and 
Mrs. James Howell, Prof. and Mrs. 
James C. Hodgetts, Prof. and Mrs. 
Robert F. Hunter, Prof. and Mrs. 

William H. Struhs, Jr., and P r ^ .  
and Mrs. Luther N. Byrd.

Three tables of bridge were 
in play at the initial meeting, 
with Mrs. Colley winning high 
score prize and Mrs. Struhs re 
ceiving the consolation. A prize 
for holding honors most frequent
ly went to Professor Byrd. A de
licious refreshment course was 
served by the hostess.

VETS' APARTMENT 
NEWS

By RAY HAYES

ELON PLAYERS
(Continued From Page One) 

as' an agent from the We Never 
Sleep Collection Agency, and 
James Horne will play the hotel 
owner. Robert Lindsay will e 
a messenger.

“Room Service” is not a chuck
le show. It deals in laughs that 
are guaranteed to put a strain on 
the ribs, so the Elon Players will 
be launching their new season on 
November 2nd and 3rd \frith a 
roar of laughter.

PROF. LUTHER N. BYRD
Prof. Luther N. Byrd, a native 

of Mount Airy, is the new advisor 
of the Maroon and Gold, having 
come to Elon this year to teach 
Journalism and direct publicity. 
A graduate of the University of 
North Carolina in the Class of 
1928, he was in public school and 
newspaper work until June, 1948, 
when he returned to Cajrolina for 
graduate study. He was awarded 
an M. A. Degree from that institu
tion last June.

RELIGIOUS CAMPAIGN
(Continued From Page One) 

Federal Council Department of 
Evangelism, he is noted as the 
author of the brilliant book, “A 
New Day For Evangelism.”

AH Elon stifSents are urged to 
attend each and every service 
during the Religious Emphasis 
Week, and the general public is 
cordially invited to hear Dr. 
Meckel’s message.

Patterson Is 
In Legislature

At a call meeting of the Day 
Students’ Organization held last 
week, George Patterson, of the 
junior class, was elected to fill a 
vacancy in the Student Legisla
ture. At the same time Jim 
Burns was selected a \  day stude'nt 
representative to help select a 

dance commlltee, and an invita
tion was extended to Prof. W. S. 
Osborne, of the English Depart
ment, to serve as faculty advisor 
of the day student'group.

President Tom Williams, com
menting on the small attendance, 
urged that all day students at
tend tlie meetings of their group. 
He pointed out tha t there are 
over 300 such students, but cited 
the fact that there is almost never 
more than twenty to thirty at the, 
meetings. '

Things are really brighten . 

up for the Veterans’ Apartme • 
brightening to the light from . 
newly installed 250-watt s trec , 

lamps, which James W. Hayes an
nounced will be instaleld this 
week.

Also going into operation as an 

added convenience for the  veter- 

ane’ village is the newly installed 

public telephone, centrally locat
ed for all.

At a meeting of Veterans’ 

Apartment residents, held on 

Wednesday night of last week. 
Mayof Ed Drew asked and was 

given a full vote of confiaence 

for the present governm St of thf 

little community. The vote s " 
nified the intentino of all re 

dents' to “come out” and parti 

pate in Apartment affairs.

Plans were also mapped at the 
meeting for -a new constitutiov 

for t i e  Veterffiis’ Apartments and 

for the holding of bi-weekly 

meetings, not to last more than 

one hour. The decision was 
made, too, to ent5r a team in the 

intramural football league, and 
those interested were asked tr 

contact “Sheriff” Bill Davis.

A committee was asked, and 
volunteer members assigned, to 

I confer with college administrative 

officials in regard to admission 

j  to Elon athletic events. Member;

I of the committee include Joh; 

Foust, Glenn King, Carl Wocc’ 
Fuancis Curley, Bus Wigmore a 
Joe Tomanchek.

Present officers of the Vetc 

ans’ Apartment organization in

clude Ed Drew, mayor; Ira  Cu( 

rell, secretary - treasurer; Bill 
Davis, deputy 's^ieriff; adn Paui 
Causey, Edward Burkhead, Joe 
Tomanchek, Frank Moses, Jake 

Hall, Ray Hayes, Dave Richards, 

and Bill Perkinson, members of 

the community council.

^Ite OkiA Siaie,*.
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E A T  A T  T H E

ELON GRILL
S T E A K S  -  H A M B U R G E R S  

S A N D W I C H E S

A welcome Awaits You At

A C M E  D R U G ,  I n c .
A N D

M A I N  ST.  D R U G .  I nc .
BURLINGTON, N. C.

One of the favorite off-campus 

gathering spots at the Ohi<? 

Slate University is the Pantry 

Cafeteria, Inc. At the Pantry, 

as in college shops every

where, ic6-cold Coca-Cola is 

always on hand to complete 

the enjoyment of a between- 

classes pause or, an afternoon 

date. As an important part of 

student life— Coke belongs.

F OR F I N E  S H O E S
/7  T  *

TiHEY TALK:A|OUI

BURLINGTON, N. C.

Ask fo r it either way . . . both 

trade-marks mean the same thing.

BOTTLfD UNDER AUTHORIty OF THE COCA-COLA COMPANY BY

BURLINGTON COCA-COLA BOTTLING COMPANY

©  1949, The Coca*Cola Company

A^eef, EAT and Play Checkers at

THE CAMPUS SHOP

Milkshakes, Ice Creom, Sandwiches, 

Patent Medicines
“I f  we nm ke ya sick, we’ve got the s tu ff  to Mire ya!^


